
 
 
1.  Meeting: Cabinet Member for Culture and Tourism  

2.  Date: 19th November, 2013 

3.  Title: Receipt of a Petition 

4.  Directorate: Resources 

 
5. Summary 
 
The purpose of this report is to confirm receipt of a petition:- 
 

• Containing 163 signatures asking the Council not to construct a proposed 
play area on Trueman Green, Maltby.   
 

6. Recommendation:- 
 

• That the Cabinet Member notes receipt of the petition. 
 

• That the petition be referred to the relevant department for 
investigation and report be presented back to a future meeting of the 
Cabinet Member / the Cabinet. 
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7. Proposals and Details 
 
To report receipt, on 20th September, 2013, of a petition:- 
 

• Containing 163 signatures stating: ‘Save our Green Space.  Say no to 
proposed play area on Truman (sic) Green Field’ and ‘Petition against 
proposed Trueman Green Play Park’. 

 
8. Finance 
 
Cost of implementation and administration of any proposed development. 
 
 
9. Risks and Uncertainties 
 
Residents remaining dissatisfied with the consultation process. 
 
 
10. Policy and Performance Agenda Implications 
 
In accordance with the Proud theme. 
 
 
11. Background Papers and Consultation 
 
Copy of the petition sent to the Departments. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Name:-  Hannah Etheridge, Democratic Services Officer 
Ext:  22055 
Email: hannah.etheridge@rotherham.gov.uk 
 
 


